From: Chris Del Moro

To: sbcob
Subject: help protect the mountain communities
Date: Tuesday, October 2, 2018 2:35:29 PM

dear SB board of supervisors, we are a young family living on west camino cielo. We live here
because we are nature lovers and want to raise our children closet to nature as possible.
Similar to just about everyone that lives in the county. We live and breathe by the ability to
manage the fuels on and around our property. There is a huge inherent danger in living in
nature, but with well managed plans like the CWPP, we feel much more as ease. Fire breaks,
fuel management and property's having the ability to protect their dwellings is what protects
not only us, but everyone in town or near the foothills. Please take care of the tax paying local
communities that relay on the goof efforts from groups like the wildlands associations, County
fire, and the local fire fighters is critical. We are all for conservation but not at the expenses of

the locals safety.
Thank you for your time and all you do to help our county.

Best, Chris Del Moro

Chris Del Moro
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